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2 October 2014
Dear Dr. Ir. Budiyono, 

We wish to submit a new manuscript entitled “Processing of watermelon rind dehydrated candy” for consideration by the International Journal of Science and Engineering (IJSE) for ISPFVF special issue.
We confirm that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere nor is it currently under consideration for publication elsewhere.

In this paper, we report on the potential of processing watermelon by-products which is watermelon rind into dehydrated candy as well as to determine the suitable drying time for the watermelon rind dehydrated candy.  This is significant because in this manuscript we also study the effect of drying time on the physical characteristics and sensorial aspect of the watermelon dehydrated candy which no journal has been studied about that yet.  
Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at farahani@mardi.gov.my
Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 
Sincerely,
Nur Farah Hani Muhamad
